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Enterprise Week Round Up  

A huge ôThank youõ to all parents who helped during Enterprise Week and to all those who 

attended our sale of goods. Each class made a significant profit and was able to repay 

School Fund the £20 loan plus interest (phew!).  

Class 2 and 3 have conducted some data handling so that the children could vote as to what 

they wished to spend their profits on. Class 3 has chosen to buy a visualiser and new books 

for the reading corner, Class 2 has voted to buy Lego and Class 1 is going to buy a messy 

play table and outdoor play equipment! Hereõs some photos of our awesome week! 


